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RISE Camp Cell Phone Policy: 
At RISE Camp, we understand that our campers enjoy using their cell phones for 
entertainment and social interaction.  We also respect parents’ wishes for their child 
to carry a cell phone for safety reasons.  Nevertheless, they are expensive to replace if 
lost or stolen and often limit a camper’s interactions with their peers and counselors at 
camp. 

With this in mind, we prefer that campers do not bring a cell phone to camp.  
However, if a family feels that their camper needs to bring a phone, we ask that it 
remain “silent and invisible” throughout the camp day per the Moses Brown Cell 
Phone Policy.  If a parent needs to contact their child during the camp day, we ask that 
they call the RISE Office at (401) 831-7350 ext. 210 or email me at 
jwilson@mosesbrown.org.    

In order to maintain this policy, we first request that parents reiterate these 
expectations with their campers.  At camp, we will issue a warning to any camper 
found using their cell phone during the camp day unless it is directly related to their 
work in a course (animation, photography, etc.) and have received their counselor’s 
permission.  We will also notify the parent of the camper.  If a camper is asked a 
second time to refrain from using their phone inappropriately, it will be collected and 
kept in the office.  We will return the phone to the camper’s parent or guardian at 
check-out.   

Thank you for helping us to maintain a safe and engaging environment for your 
children. 

Regards, 

 
Jerrett Wilson 
RISE Camp Director 
Moses Brown School 
 

 


